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As you may know at the start of August we
went through a challenging time with the
council and our street food vendors.
Since then, we have been working with
the licensing departments and have now
got applications in for many of our
traders. Part of this was a public
consultation, which has resulted in a few
objections. This means we must now go to
a public hearing in early December. So, we
are asking our wonderful customers who
have supported us through this time, and
anyone else who loves our street food
events, to assist us at the hearing by
writing or emailing your support to us at
info@oaktaverns.co.uk. We believe this
will give us the best possible chance of
getting the licences agreed.

Many Thanks again for your continued
support.

From all at Oak Taverns




